
September 9. 1969 

Miss Patty Harwell, Secretary 
Georgia. Institute of Technology 
Box 33503 
Atlanta, Georgia 30332 

Deal" Miss Harwell: 

We are aware of the important contribution that you 
ma.de to the City of Atlanta through the Atlanta U rba.n 
Corps this summer. 

On be.half of the City., and perso:nally, I wish to express 
our grateful appreciation for your fine work. 

IAJr:lrd 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




